
To: Frank Coperich
Cc: Sid Sanders
Subject: K66RP80U

TIMCO ENGINEERING INC.
PO Box 370
849 State Road
Newberry, Florida 32669
sid@timcoengr.com

6/22/99

TO: Mr. Frank Coperich
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION

Subject: YAESU MUSEN CO., LTD. FCCID: K66RP80U
         CONFIRMATION # EA94153

Dear Frank:

I would like to request that the emission designator be changed to
16K0F3E for 25KHz spacing and 11K0F3E for 12.5KHz spacing. The application
has not yet been granted.   Could you please amend the 731 form.

If you have any questions or need anything please let me know.

Thanks in advance for your help in this matter.

BEST REGARDS,

Sid Sanders
sid@timcoengr.com


